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ANNOUNCEMENTS

Thursday August 28, 2025.

Boil Ban is no longer in effect.  Water was cleared by state lab as safe for drinking. 

Wednesday August 27, 2025 - WATER UPDATE

On Tuesday, 8/26,  the water filtration system developed a screen clog which was 

cleaned/cleared.  However, the clog slowed the filling of the holding tanks causing a low 
level.  This tripped the auto shut-off causing the water shortage for approximately one hour.  

What are we doing to fix this on-going issue?

We are working with Leon’s Pump to re-regulate the water flow from the new well to 
avoid low levels of water at peak times, causing the auto shut off. 
We have purchased water flow detectors for each unit in the park, which will help us 
identify potential strains on the water system, such as leaks.  
We purchased a large capacity reserve tank that we can use to raise the water level from 
the well if such instance occurs.  On 8/28, Leon’s Pump will be installing a pump to allow 
us to fill the main tanks from the reserve tank when/if needed.

Your continued patience and understanding of this matter is greatly appreciated.  Please 
know we are doing all that we possibly can to stay on top of this issue and improve it for the 

future. 

Ban Boil Update: 8/27/2025

We have contacted the State’s Clean Water office to get the status of our recent water tests 
and submitted proof of receipts of the Boil Ban Notice that you all were provided.  Until 

notice, please assume the ban is in place and use the provided 5 gallon bottles of water we 
are providing for any human consumption. 

*Reminder: Each unit can obtain one 5 gallon bottle of water at a time and were provided a 

rechargeable electric bottle pump.  When you need a new bottle, simply return an empty 



bottle to Dan and receive a full one.  The Park will take care of returning the bottles and any 
charges associated. 


